
From: Mcnichols, Angela D. <Angela.Mcnichols@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 7:38 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Justin Homer <Justin.Homer@chicagopolice.org> 

Subject: Return from Training - Solo Motors Detail 

  

Good Morning Steve, 

  

10 members of the Solo Motor Detail went to Springfield, IL on 22 July - 01 Aug 2024, paid by DNC 

Grant Funding in their official capacity, at the direction of the Chicago Police Department.  

  

  

P.O. Angela McNichols #16276 

Special Functions Division Unit 141 

Bureau of Counterterrorism 

Unit Secretary 

312-746-7889 

Pax: 4375 

 


